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Holly Tyers – Community Officer   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

The main thing that has been worked on in the past month is gathering feedback from other 
members of the SU about the most effective ways to advertise, in order to encourage as 
many donations as possible during the food collection. As well as this, I have had 
communications with the Larder to ensure that the type of food donated is as appropriate to 
their current needs as possible. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

The main success from the past month is overcoming some of the unforeseen difficulties with 
the logistics of the campaign and its implementation, and it was partly due to the prior 
planning from the beginning of the year that these difficulties were able to be managed 
much easier. 

Plans for next month  

The following month will be the implementation of the official Campaigns Network Food 
Collection, where individuals will be encouraged to donate in the SU reception from 12-2pm 
each day from the 3rd-7th February. As well as manning the donation point directly, we will 
be providing encouragement across social media, and letting people know about the 
amazing work that the larder do. 

 


